
 

                                                                           

 
 
DRIVER MODULAR TRAINING 
 
 
Dear Operator, 
 
As you are aware there is the need for all your drivers to have completed 
driver training before 1st September 2016. 
 
Please ensure you speak to your drivers and book them on to driver training. 
 
 
DRIVERS – this is the message from the HC and PH Licensing Service  
 
On behalf of the licensing service I would bring to your attention that it is a 
condition of your licence that you complete refresher driver training within a 
three year period.  
 
Failure, refusing to attend training or not completing training by the deadline 
will mean that you may be suspended from work with immediate affect and 
will not be able to work again until the training has been completed 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
HCPH Service 
 

 

 
 
To all Operators 

 

 

Department of Environment & Sport 

Hackney Carriage & Private Hire Service 
Fleet & Transport Services 
Shearbridge Depot 
Shearbridge Road 
Bradford  BD7 1PU 
 
e-mail: taxi.testing@bradford.gov.uk 
 

Date 20th may 2016 


